
Sika at work
BASILDON AND THURROCK 
UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL, ESSEX
FLOORING AND COATINGS: Sikagard® Hygiene Coatings Range
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BASILDON AND THURROCK
UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL, ESSEX

Our most current General Sales Conditions shall apply.  
Please consult the Data Sheet prior to any use and processing.

Sika IRELAND LIMITED
Sika House
Ballymun Industrial Estate
Ballymun, Dublin 11
Ireland

Contact
Phone 	 +353 1 862 0709
Fax 	 +353 1  862 0707
E-Mail	 info@ie.sika.com
www.sika.ie

Sika LIMITED
Head Office
Watchmead, Welwyn Garden City
Hertfordshire, AL7 1BQ
United Kingdom

Contact
Phone 	 +44 1 707 394444
Fax 	 +44 1 707 329129
E-Mail	 enquiries@uk.sika.com
www.sika.co.uk

SIKA CLEANS UP AT BASILDON HOSPITAL
Basildon Hospital appointed Bagnalls London to carry out redecoration 
works to three theatres, the recovery room, a corridor and lobbies.
Due to the extremely high hygiene levels required in operating theatres 
the specification was to apply products formulated by Liquid Plastics. 
Liquid Plastics is one of the UK’s leading manufacturers of hygienic 
coatings and Bagnalls is a trained and approved Liquid Plastics coatings 
applicator. Their Sterisheen SI (Silver Ion) product is a tough, anti 
microbial coating that is used in areas that require continual or harsh 
cleaning. The Silver Ion in the coating prevents the growth of mould, 
bacteria and yeasts for at least 10 years.

The Liquid Plastics coatings were applied by spraying and as the 
operating theatres and recovery room contain sensitive machinery and 
air conditioning units, the first and most time consuming task was to 
mask up all the equipment and air ducts.

Cleanliness was very important throughout and all operatives had to 
wear overshoes on their boots, clean all their steps, towers and spray 
equipment before taking it into the hospital and use the anti-bacterial 
hand lotion whenever necessary.

These areas of the hospital are in constant use so the programme for 
the redecoration works was very challenging. The work had to be 
completed during weekends, working from late Friday afternoon, with a 
completed area ready for handing back first thing on Monday morning.
All areas were completed on time and to the customer’s satisfaction.


